[bookmark: _Hlk175649714][image: Logo

Description automatically generated]Hendricks County Auditor
355 S. Washington St. Ste 220
Danville, IN 46122
auditor@co.hendricks.in.us
Ph 317-745-9300   Fax 317-745-9389

Regarding Senate Enrollment Act 1 passed in the 2025 session.


Senate Enrollment Act 1 is a large, detailed, and multifaceted act. We are working hard to read and interpret the act as to how it will affect property taxes for Hendricks County. Once we know how it will impact deductions, we will post that information on the Auditor’s page. Please come back to our website for news on the subject. 
The law includes a variety of effective dates. Some will be effective July 1st with others being phased in/out over the next 5 years. 
PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE PAY 2025 TAX BILL WILL NOT BE AFFECTED AND SHOULD BE PAID AS DELIVERED.   

Thank you for your patience on the matter, 
Ann Stark
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